
From: John Knezevic john.knezevic@wge.com.au
Subject: RE: Loreto modification - summary of process, timeframes and deliverables [LKIC]

Date: 3 June 2019 at 3:44 pm
To: Chi Tang ctang@fjmtstudio.com, Marc Estimada Marc.Estimada@jhaengineers.com.au, Frank Liu

Frank.Liu@jhaengineers.com.au, Leo Mathews lmathews@northrop.com.au, Andy Liu AndyLiu@northrop.com.au,
Ian Van Eerden ivaneerden@northrop.com.au, Matheus Santos msantos@northrop.com.au

Cc: Byron Williams bwilliams@bloompark.com.au, Peter Brogan pbrogan@bloompark.com.au, Kate Tudehope
KTudehope@ethosurban.com, Lee Thomson lthomson@bloompark.com.au

Hi	Chi,
	
As	discussed,	we	do	not	foresee	any	changes	in	the	current	design	against	the	SSD	document.
	
One	thing	worth	men;oning	is	that	we	have	further	developed	the	impacts	of	the	authority	sewer	on
our	proposed	building	and	confirmed	a	devia;on	is	required	which	we	are	currently	working	through
with	the	WSC.
	
Trust	this	suits.
	
Regards
	

John	Knezevic ​

Senior	Hydraulic	&	Fire	Protec;on	Engineer
D:	(02)	8484	7028
T:	(02)	8484	7000
E:	john.knezevic@wge.com.au

	
Wood	&	Grieve	Engineers	is	now	part	of	the	Stantec	Family.	Read	more	online.

Albany	|	Brisbane	|	Busselton	|	Melbourne	|	Perth	|	Sydney
www.wge.com.au​|Disclaimer|Privacy	Policy.

._stantec_.

From:	Chi	Tang	<ctang@[mtstudio.com>	
Sent:	Monday,	3	June	2019	1:05	PM
To:	Marc	Es;mada	<Marc.Es;mada@jhaengineers.com.au>;	Frank	Liu
<Frank.Liu@jhaengineers.com.au>;	John	Knezevic	<john.knezevic@wge.com.au>;	Leo	Mathews
<lmathews@northrop.com.au>;	Andy	Liu	<AndyLiu@northrop.com.au>;	Ian	Van	Eerden
<ivaneerden@northrop.com.au>;	Matheus	Santos	<msantos@northrop.com.au>
Cc:	Byron	Williams	<bwilliams@bloompark.com.au>;	Peter	Brogan	<pbrogan@bloompark.com.au>;	Kate
Tudehope	<KTudehope@ethosurban.com>;	Lee	Thomson	<lthomson@bloompark.com.au>
Subject:	Re:	Loreto	modifica;on	-	summary	of	process,	;meframes	and	deliverables	[LKIC]
	
Hi	JHA,	WGE	&	NE	Teams,
	
Please	confirm	your	response	to	Ethos	Urban’s	query	below	RE:	s4.55	documents.	If	proposed	services
strategies	has	not	changed	from	SSD	documents	then	we	just	need	a	simple	statement/	leoer	outlining
that	we	are	not	proposing	any	significant	changes	to	elec/	hyd/	mech/	ESD	etc.
	

·         Building	services	report	–	are	there	any	significant	changes	to	the
servicing	strategy	that	need	addressing?	(JHA,	WGE,	NE	Mech)

	
As	requested	in	our	previous	email,	we	intend	to	issue	all	S4.55	documents	to	Ethos	Urban	today	or
early	tomorrow.
	
Any	ques;ons,	let	me	know.




